
May 15th, 1961 

At a regular meeting of the Bpard of Trustees held on 

May 15th, the following members were present; Griffith, 

Dron, Schmiel, Ambrose, Heintz, Simokat and the pastor, 

Brother Roberson. 

Brother Schmiel opened the meeting with a word of prayer, 

followed by the reading of the minutes of the previous 

meeting, and the Treasurers report.. Both reports 

accepted as read. 

On motion made by Bro. Dron, and seconded by Bro Heintz, 

the Secretary was requested to write a letter to Evangel 

College, authorizing them to appropriate one h undred 
dollars to Bro. Jack Day, out of the existing Scholarship 

Fund in that college, on condition that he enters Evangel 
College for t ,e 1961-1962 school year. However, in the 

event that Bro. Day does not complete the full term for 

that year, any money for the unfinished part of th e year 
Is to be returned to the Evangel Scholarship Fund. Duly 

carried. 

It was also moved by Bro. Dron, and seconded by Br . Simokat 
that on future scholarship grants to Evangel College, the 
amount is not to exceed $100.00 for any student entering 

Evangel for the period of one year. 

On motion made by Bro. Dron seconded by Bro. Griffith, the 
Board agreed to increase the money allocated for the church 

landscaAng-cementing project to $900 - or an additional 

$200. 

It was duly moved and seconded to authorize the Treasurer 

make a payment of $350.00 to Mr English for plumbing work 

work in the church; also $2000 to Mr. Frank Davis to 

reduce the balance of indebtedness down to $10 ,000. 



At the request of Bro 

at EBI, to borrow our 
graduation exercises. 

Harry Rowland, director of music 

PA system at their Memorial Day 
Request granted by the Board. 

Respectfully submi d, 
` 

June 26th, 1961 
At a meeting of the Board of Trustees, head on the above 

date, the following members were present; Griffith, Dron, 

Heintz, Schmiel and Simokat. 

Meeting opene d with word of prayer by Bro. Schmiel, followed 

by reading of minutes of previous meetings and the Treasurer's 

report. Both reports accepted as read. 

Bro. Schmiel spoke on the necessity of having certain 

incidental work done on the exterior of the church during 

the summer works, and the House Committee was asked to look 

Into the matter en what might be necessary to do.. 

Bro, Heintz was requested to look into the matter of getting 

an estimate for a fence surround the edge of the church. 

Bro. Dron suggeste d that we look into the possibilities 

of setting aside a fund to be used toward the schooling of 

our young people. 

Respectfully subItçd


